

Harkstead Parish Council

harksteadpc@gmail.com

October 2023

Dear residents of Harkstead,

As relatively new Parish Councillors, we would like to introduce ourselves and ask you about your priorities for our village over the coming years. We are a small parish of around 150 households and would like to channel the good will within our community to develop a purposeful, inclusive approach to preserving our heritage and countryside, whilst ensuring we are prepared for the challenges of life in 21st century.

We are:



Sue Cotton suecotton.hpc@gmail.com Communications



Cathy Crouch cathycrouch.hpc@gmail.com Village hall/ Vice chair



Mike Crouch mikecrouch.hpc@gmail.com Planning/ Acting Clerk



Dan Emery danemery.hpc@gmail.com Footpaths & bridleways



Alison Looser alisonlooser.hpc@gmail.com Chair/ Tree warden

We meet every second Monday of alternate months (next meeting November 13th) in the village hall at 19:30. You are welcome to join the meeting to bring items to our notice, or you may prefer to contact us by email. Our main sources of communication to the parish will be via the Parish Council website, the Harkstead 'Grapevine', the parish noticeboard, situated outside the village hall, and when necessary, mail shot, such as this letter. We may also post information, when appropriate in the monthly 'In Touch' magazine.

Communication:

For information or enquiries relating to the Parish Council please contact the Clerk at:

harksteadpc@gmail.com

Or visit the Parish Council website: https://harkstead.onesuffolk.net

For Village Hall enquiries please contact: harksteadvillagehall@gmail.com

For general parish information including news and events see the Harkstead 'Grapevine', an email noticeboard. Contact: harksteadgrapevine@gmail.com to submit a notice or be added to the mailing list

Or visit: https://harksteadgrapevine.wixsite.com/harkygrape/notices

Your Priorities:

What is important to you?

Please put your 5 priorities in order 1,2,3,4,5 or add ideas in the space provided and return to the post box outside the village hall, or you can find this document at: https://harkstead.onesuffolk.net/ under 'Parish Council News' and return via email to danemery.hpc@gmail.com If you have a mobility problem, we can pick it up, just email one of our councillors. Return deadline: 6th November 2023

Priority						
Future o	Future of the Baker's Arms					
Children	Children's playground					
Connect	Connectivity (Broadband)					
	Dog fouling					
Electric	ehicle charging					
	ns, bridleways & r	oads				
Foresho	re					
Greener	Harkstead					
Planning	issues					
Millenni	um Green					
Public tr	ansport					
Parking						
Other:	peed					
If you wish to explain				below:	parish council	
notice board? Yes		No	Neutral			
		Opti	onal			
Name		Ορι	Offici			
Telephone numbe	r	Fma	il address			
				nection with the survey	/ The Parish	
Council will not shar			riori courieii iii com	iccacii wiai ale sulvey	7. 1110 Tulioli	